






BMS HARRIS & DIXON INSURANCE BROKERS LIMITED PENSION AND LIFE ASSURANCE SCHEME ANNUAL REPORT 

FOR THE YEAR ENDED 31 DECEMBER 2022 

The Chairman's statement (Cont) 

The net investment returns of the two funds show under-performance against the comparator funds 

when reviewing sector specific returns. 

There are several areas of the governance and administration assessment that have been met, however 

there are still some areas of improvement to meet TPR's minimum standards. 

Overall, the assessment concluded that the DC Section does not meet the requirements laid down by 

The Pensions Regulator. 

Feedback 

The Scheme encourages feedback from members by asking for their views annually in the member's 

newsletter. 

If members have any queries regarding their DC benefits in the Scheme, they should contact the Scheme 

administrators: bms@barnett-waddingham.co.uk 

This Chairman's Statement will be published at the following address: 

https:Uwww.bmsgroup.com/pensions-statements 

The Chairman's statement regarding DC governance was approved by the Trustee Directors and signed 

on their behalf by: 

Mr D Larsen 

Chairman of the Trustees 

Date: ........ 19/07 /2023 ........... . 

www.barnett-waddingham.co.uk 
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